
 
 

 
 
      
 
 
                                             

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER:  
 

 LAST DAY BEFORE CHRISTMAS BREAK DECEMBER 18TH. 
FIRST DAY BACK AFTER CHRISTMAS BREAK JANUARY 5TH. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 4
th

 December 4
th

  

K-1 at 8:45       5:30-8:00 

2-3 at 9:15  

4-5 at 9:45  

                                    

                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 Christmas Dinner has to be    December 9
th

 

Pre-ordered and paid for by   If you can volunteer please call 

December 4
th

.      Stacey at 352-5555
   

           

                           

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 December 15
th

      December 16
th

  

Grade K-2 At noon     Grade 3-5 at noon 

            

 

 

           

 
  
 
Production December 17

th

    December 18
th

 at 1:00 

All are welcome to attend                             

           

 

 
 

 

      Web page: CROFT@NBED.NB.CA 
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CAFETERIA CHRISTMAS DINNER 
Will be held on Wednesday, December 9th. 

All orders for Christmas dinner must be pre-ordered by  

Friday, December 4th. Parents are welcome to join their child for our 

Christmas dinner.  Please pre-order. 

 If you can volunteer to help please call Stacey at 352-5555   

The meal is Sliced Roast Turkey, Mashed Potatoes, Vegetables, Savory 

Stuffing, Gravy, Christmas Cookie and Milk for a cost of $6.25. 

This is the only item available in the cafeteria on this day. 
 

Christmas Dinner Lunch Plans December 9th 

K-1 – 11:30 a.m. 

2-3 – 12:00 p.m. 

4-5 – 12:30 p.m. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Our Christmas Concerts this year will be held as 

follows: 

 

We are doing an old fashioned Christmas 

Concert where each class will perform a piece of 

their own choosing. 

 

Tuesday, December 15th  

K-2 Concert from 12:00-1:00 

 

Wednesday, December 16th  

3-5 Concert from 12:00-1:00 

 

Storm date for both concerts will be 

Thursday, December 17th at noon 
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The Basketball Season is now getting under way across the school 

district.  Here is some preliminary information regarding our 

 Basketball Program: 

 

Games will commence in January.  Stay tuned for dates and times. 

 

Grade 4/5 Boys Basketball Practice will be Monday 3:15-4:45 on  

 December 7th and 14th. 

   The coach is Ricky Stewart 

 

Grade 4/5 Girls Basketball will be starting soon.  

The coach is Judson Waye. 

More information to follow when it is finalized. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Skipping Team 
  
Croft Elementary skipping team open for students in Grades 3-5. The 
team meets every Tuesday after school, from 3:15- 4:45 pm. New 
members are still welcomed to join. We will be putting on a 
demonstration for parents and students later in the year. Thanks to 
moms Patty and Amanda and Mme. LeGresley, our dedicated coaches. 
 

 

BASKETBALL 

SKIPPING 
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Our drama group is busy preparing for their Christmas production.  
The Drama Club’s Christmas Production will be held on Thursday 
December 17th at noon.  Should a storm day preempt the school 
concerts and Thursday is needed for a concert day, the Drama 
production will be held that Thursday evening @ 6:30 pm.  This 
year’s production includes three short plays; The Night Before 
Christmas, Santa’s Cookie Problem, and The Crippled Lamb. 
 

 
 
 
  
Both the Primary Choir and the Girls’ Choir are scheduled to perform 
at the St. Mary’s Christmas Concert, usually hosted by Gerry Cormier.  
This has become a Christmas tradition for our choirs and this year 
will be extra special as he will not be able to perform with us, but we 
have the opportunity to perform for him.  This concert is on Sunday, 
December 13th @ 7:00 pm.  Choir members are asked to meet Mrs. 
Page in the church basement @ 6:30 for a practice.  Students are 
permitted to sit with their parents following our performance.  More 
details will follow. 
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Now that the cold weather has arrived, parents are asked to please make 
sure your child(ren) are dressed appropriately for outside play at recess 
and at noon.  (i.e. heavier jackets, mittens and hats.)   Thank you for your 
co-operation.   
 
In the event of SCHOOL CLOSURE due to inclement weather the local radio 
station will make an announcement or you can call 778-SNOW (7669) for a 
recorded message.  This message is updated daily. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NORGARD FUN FUND RAISER 
Thank you to all who supported our fundraiser. 

A special Thank you to Mme. Aubry for all her hard work.   

 

If there is an item missing from your order check for a slip of 

paper to tell you if the item has been backordered.   If the item 

is discontinued there are directions on the paper as to how to 

have it replaced.  Please note the deadline to have the item(s) 

replaced is December 15th  

 

PLEASE DRESS FOR THE WEATHER 
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